
 This week, Class 4 have completed our Endurance (Adventure) narratives 

based on Shackleton’s journey to Antarctica which turned into a battle to   

survive. (see below a photograph of our working wall for this unit). This 

week, we have also completed our double page topic spreads where we pro-

duced an advertisement to join a research ship on a voyage to Antarctica in 

2023. In these, we  demonstrated all of the geographical knowledge that we 

have learnt during this half term. In Art this week, we   also finished our 

watercolour paintings based on wildlife and scenery in Antarctica. Well done 

Year 5 and 6 for a fabulous week. Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas 

  


